MACOMB/ST. CLAIR WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT BOARD, INC.

ANNOUNCES THE ISSUANCE OF A REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

The Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board announces the issuance of a Request for Proposal (RFP).  RFP packets are available now for the delivery of services under Wagner-Peyser funded Employment Services.  Service providers selected through this RFP process will be awarded a 3-year contract (to begin on July 1, 2021) to provide public employment services to job seekers and employers at the five Michigan Works! Career Centers located in Macomb and St. Clair Counties (Clinton Township, Mt. Clemens, Port Huron, Roseville, and Warren).  Please Note:  Only public entities (local government, school districts, public colleges, etc.), which employ a merit staffing system, are eligible to receive consideration through this bid process.  
An electronic copy of this bid in WORD format may be obtained by visiting: www.macomb-stclairworks.org/rfp.
Final bids must be submitted on or before 12:00 noon, Friday, April 23, 2021.  A public opening of bids will be held at 3:00 p.m., April 23, 2021 in the administrative offices of the Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board.

Michael Kramer, Chairperson
Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board

Small business, minority-owned firms, and women business enterprises are encouraged to participate. The Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board is a non-profit, equal opportunity employer/program.  Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.  Michigan Relay Center 1-800-649-3777 (voice and TDD)

